

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS HISTORICAL SOCIETYS P.O. BOX 660 DOUGLAS, MI. 49406

Volume One, No. 9 June, 1988

THE JUNE MEETING OF THE HISTORICAL SOCIETY WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 1988 AT 7:30 P.M. IN THE SAUGATUCK CITY HALL.

Larry Massie will present a program entitled "Adventures in Michigan History." Mr. Massie is an Archivist, Historian and Writer, Collector of Michigan Books and Lecturer. Thanks to Chuck Lorenz for arranging this interesting program.

ELECTIONS

Elections for the 1988-89 year will be held on June 8th. The following members have agreed to run.

President - Cindi Tatsch Vice-President - Delbert Langhorst Secretary - Robert Johnson Treasurer - Dorothy Langhorst

Board Members

Michael Sweeney - Immediate Past President Bob Miller - Nautical History Chairman Charles Lorenz - Member-At-Large

Election will be by secret ballot. Nominations may be made from the floor at this time.

DUES

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR DUES? This will be the last Newsletter you will receive if your dues are not up-to-date.

NAUTICAL HISTORY CELEBRATION

This important celebration which is sponsored by the Historical Society will be held on July 9 and 10. Bob Miller is once again taking over the Chairmanship and has activities well under way. He will need volunteers.

COME AND VOTE!!!!!

COME AND HEAR OUR SPEAKER!!!!!!